
REIGATE, REDHILL AND DISTRICT RAIL USERS’ ASSOCIATION 
(Earlswood, Horley, Merstham, Nutfield, Redhill, Reigate & Salfords Stations)  Press Release – RRDRUA SOUTHERN ISN’T WORKING 

 Today RRDRUA launched a demand for the RMT, the Department for Transport and Southern Rail (GTR) to get together, preferably in a locked room and sort out the disputes to the satisfaction of all so we can have our lives back. 

  At Redhill we have had 10 years of cuts, reduction in services and extending journey times. We have suffered unfairly with additional burdens of delays and skip stopping. Fares are much higher than other local routes as GTR passengers have been subsidising London passengers for many years.   Now with the constant industrial disputes between GTR Southern and its staff we want the Government who control the service under a management contract, GTR Southern and the RMT union orchestrating the dispute to all sit together in a room and sort it out urgently for all the thousands of Passengers who lives are being ruined by their actions  WE WANT OUR LIVES BACK 
 Stephen Trigg Chairperson – Reigate, Redhill and District Rail Users Association www.rrdrua.org.uk   



 


